
 

 
 
DPMYC Sailors, 
  
Summer is back and it was warmer than expected with light westerly winds in Bowman Bay.  We took the day to tune our 
boats for the light winds expected for the Bowman Bay regatta this coming weekend.  We practiced our starts and talked 
though various starting techniques and wind shifts on the weather leg.   The wind got steadier at 3:00pm so we kept 
racing past the stop time and got a total of 17 races.   Julian and Ray came down mid afternoon with Ray’s new red V8 
and tested their assembly work with a couple of laps around the course.  
  
Regards, 
Mike Doherty 
 


